MEMORANDUM

From: CHIEF PLANNING OFFICER To: DIRECTOR OF TECHNICAL
SERVICES

My Ref: 4/2031/890C/3K/SG
Contact: Mr Knapp
Date: 27 February 1990 Your Ref: T4/JH/15/01/252

LEVERSTOCK GREEN SHOPPING AREA - REFUQBISHMENT OF CAR PARK AND NEW
ACCESS ROAD

I refer to the application made in respect of the above proposal,
which was discussed at the meeting of Development Control
Committee on 22 February 1990. Although concern was expressed as
to the possible conflicting traffic movements resulting from the
new egress point it was, however, resolved to carry out the
development pursuant to Regulation 4(5) of the Town and Country
Planning (General) Regulations 1976.

This memorandum constitutes a formal notification of the decision
made by the Committee. ‘
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cc  Edmond Tory & Associates
254 High Street
Berkhamsted
Herts



